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Superintendent's Report

Student Support:
Enrollment has increased by 4 students since last
months report.

District Operations: The district has been asked by the facilities department to demolish and
remove the four buildings on the Elaine campus that are no longer usable to the district. An
asbestos test has been conducted and 3 of the 4 buildings have tested positive. A quote for
abatement has been obtained. When a quote for demolition has been obtained, it will be
presented to Commissioner Oliva for approval.
.
Family and Community Engagement: Homecoming activities were held on October 6th. Even
though the football game was lost, the students enjoyed many activities throughout the day and
the district received great support from the community.
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Student Enrollment by Grade Level

Grade Level Enrollment

Pre-K 16

K 17

1 12

2 21

3 16

4 12

5 13

6 20

7 13

8 15



9 19

10 15

11 18

12 18

Total Enrollment (K-12 only) 209

Superintendent's Report

Academics: A day at Marvell- Elaine Elementary School is a day of student leadership and community

support. On November 8th, our students took the reins of their learning journey, enjoying after-school

snacks from Dr. Tarsha Smith with the Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority Incorporated, CHIPPS program, and

had a blast with outdoor learning adventures!

NWEA Assessment Results in Math & Reading:

3rd Grade - Math - 93% of students showed growth

Reading - 87% of students showed growth

4th Grade - Math - 56% of students showed growth

Reading - 60% of students showed growth

5th Grade - Math - 55% of students showed growth

Reading - 83% of students showed growth

6th Grade - Math - 83% of students showed growth

Reading - 61% of students showed growth

7th Grade - Math - 83% of students showed growth

Reading - 33% of students showed growth

8th Grade - Math - 79% of students showed growth

Reading - 71% of students showed growth



Students: On November 18th, the district celebrated positive behavior for the month with a “Seniors

vs Faculty/Staff” volleyball game!

Personnel: MEES' 4th-6th grade PLC meeting on November 9th was a student-powered
success! Teachers opened the floor to students, gaining valuable insights on how
manipulatives and tech enhance engagement and instructional practices.


